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FROM THE 
COMMITTEE
The Reunion Committee is 
hard at work preparing the 
way for your arrival at the 
50th Anniversary 
Celebration. Do your part 
by marking your calendar, 
reserving a hotel room, 
and contacting your 
friends from the Class of 
’59 to encourage them to 
join you at the Reunion.

In September 1955, as you walked across Linden and Monroe Streets, then 
the center of the University’s Campus, your imagination was filled with 
thoughts of what your time at the University would bring to your life.

In June 1959, as you left the University, better for the experience, you were 
focused on your first job, further education, or your first duty station.

Each of you, in the 50 intervening years, in your own way has reached or 
perhaps even exceeded your goals in life. You have fond memories of the 
many and varied paths you

traveled since setting out with a University of Scranton diploma as the 
ticket for your long journey. Your classmates want to see you and hear 
about your experiences.

Please accept this invitation from the University and the Class of ’59 
Reunion Committee to come back to Scranton on the weekend of June 
12-14, 2009, to share your experiences with your classmates. We are 
anxious to see you and to celebrate together the many and varied 
accomplishments of the Class of ’59.

There are 160 living graduates of the Class of ’59. Each one who makes 
the journey back to Scranton in June for the celebration will not regret 
making the trip and will honor us with your presence.

When you get here in June, you will marvel at what the University of 
Scranton has accomplished in the way of facilities, faculty and student body.

We are confident that you will leave the Reunion saying to yourself, 
“I am glad I took the time to return to the University and be part of 
a great celebration of friendship and memories.”

Come and Join Us 
The Class of 1959 Committee

To The Class of 1959

You came to the University
as freshman hoping to succeed
in college.

You left as “Scranton”
graduates prepared to take on
the challenges awaiting you.
You learned that the road
of life was often not straight,
smooth, level or well-marked.
You struggled, adapted
and persevered and you
succeeded.

The time is approaching for
us to return to the University
and share our life’s experiences
and memories with our
classmates and friends.
I am looking forward to
seeing you at the celebration 
of our 50th Anniversary of
Graduation from the
University of Scranton.

Gerald r. Walsh ’59
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